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Senator McKENZIE: Thank you, Secretary, for your answers. Was there a similar service in the 
42nd and 43rd parliaments for government members and senators?  

Ms Mills: Yes, my understanding is there was and that we have continued the practice of supporting. 
However, again I was not here, so unfortunately I am not able to give you the detail, but I could take 
that on notice. 

Answer 

Yes, there was a similar, supported service for government members and senators in the 42nd

and 43rd parliaments. 


